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ROBSON RANCH WOMEN’S CLUB LUNCHEON 
 

March 4, 2024 
 
 

The general membership luncheon meeting of the RRWC was held on March 4, 2024. 
 
Business Meeting: 
 
Lisa Olson, President, called the meeting to order at 11:30 am, prior to the buffet lunch.  Lisa reminded 
everyone of the new slide format introduced last month to shorten the  meetings.  A slide show will 
continuously run during lunch with key information including the treasurer’s report and all upcoming 
activities. The following items were on the slide show that ran through lunch: 
 
• Treasurer’s report: - There is a carryover from 2023 reserves of $3,500.  Operating funds from dues is 

$7240.00.  Operating expenses YTD are $997.43.  This leaves remaining operating funds of $6242.57. 
• Membership report - 391 members before today’s luncheon 
• Volunteers who served on the hospitality team as greeters, check-in volunteers and table decorators 

were acknowledged. 
• Social/Welcome - Spring Fling will be on 3/16 from 1:00-3:00 in the Clubhouse. 
• Home & Garden Show - Will be on 3/16 from 9:00-2:00. Raffle tickets are being sold at the luncheon. 
• Special Event - Trip to Bentonville, AR, May 14th – 16th. Information on how to register on March 7th 

was explained.  The cost is $425/person, double occupancy. 
• Patio Tour - This is an additional fundraiser for this year on June 1 to support DCFC.  Mark your 

calendars. 
• There is a list of urgent items needed by Our Daily Bread. 
 
Lisa Olson and Donna DeBoever introduced new members, first-time attendees and guests.   
 
Shirley Monge celebrated March birthdays.  There was a drawing for the birthday card, free lunch and 
lottery ticket.  The winner was Pat Langa.   
 
Lisa stated that as of today, we actually have a total of 425 members as of the luncheon.  Lisa reviewed 
the benefits of membership and reminded everyone that separate checks are required for lunches and 
annual membership. 
 
Suzanne Spisak gave an update on Community Outreach.  Suzanne announced we raised $688 in 
donations for the DCFC today for this month’s charity.  A drawing was held for Share the Blessings.  
Diane Balesteri won a free lunch. 
 
Gayle Lee let everyone know the Spring Fling social party will be held March 26 from 1:00-3:00 and 
encouraged members to come and bring their friends as this was a party at no cost to members. 
 
Dee Sico presented information on the next overnight trip to Bentonville, AR.  She highlighted the 
activities of the trip and explained how to register for the trip on March 7th. 
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Lisa explained that there was a checklist on the table listing all upcoming activities for members to 
photograph and highlighted the Home and Garden show on March 16.  She said there were still 
volunteer opportunities and sheets on the tables to sign up. 
 
Lisa then introduced Pam Dotson. 
 
Pam noted that the program at the next month’s luncheon will be Officer Fenner from the Denton 
Police.  There are sheets on the table for members to write down areas of interest for Officer Fenner to 
cover. 
 
Pam presented today’s entertainment—The McTeggart Dancers of North Texas, an Irish Step group 
made up of girls and one adult dancer. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:02 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Donna DeBoever 
President-Elect, RRWC 
On behalf of Pam Franks, Secretary 
 
 


